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The New Mexico Public Education Department approved at its 9/17/2018 hearing, to repeal its rule 6.10.7 NMAC,
Statewide Standardized Testing Security Issues and Irregularities (filed 9/28/2001) and replace it with 6.10.7
NMAC, Standardized Testing Procedures and Requirements (adopted on 12/13/2018), and effective 12/27/2018.



